
  
 

 
Dear Dr. Ong,  
 
 
I, Associate Professor Matthew McGrail, Head of Regional Training Hubs Research at 
University of Queensland Rural Clinical School, certifies that the statistical analysis of the 
manuscript entitled:  
“Evaluation of patient reported outcome measures post urethroplasty: piloting a ‘Trifecta’ 
approach? was verified by myself and is deemed to be appropriate.  
 
This documentation is delivered to the concerned person for any purposes for which it may 
be required.  
 
 
 

 
Dr Matthew McGrail 
BSc (Hons – Statistics), PhD 
University of Queensland 
Rural Clinical School 
Rockhampton QLD Australia  


